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Just as we continue to struggle with how the pandemic has affected our schools, 
employment, and lives, the people in Mexico are  having the same struggles.    We 
have had reports from three of our programs. 

 

Mama Paulita—This Home that cares for over 40 children reports that so far none of the 

staff  or children have been infected with the virus.  This fall, schools are closed and will remain 
closed.  Public school education will be taught virtually and  is going to be broadcasted 
through national television.   Mama Paulita has followed the strict protocols required by the 
government.  They have set up a “sanitizador” so that people going in and out of the facilities 
can clean their shoes and hands.   

 
La Familia -  We just received an update from the La Familia Home...one of the first 

Children's’ Homes that Caring  Action for Children started many years ago in Serdan, Puebla.     
 

“With the Corona Virus in full attack mode, we cannot predict what the 2020/2021 
school year will look like.  Just in case the decision is made to use a virtual classroom 
this coming year, we have had to raise money to outfit La Familia with internet 
capability.    
 
We have been blessed with zero Covid-19 cases among our 31 children.  However, we did lose a man and his adult son 
who attended the local church that meets on the second floor at La Familia. 
 
The other news is that one of our students who is now married and attending college gave birth to a little boy on July 
4th.  She and her husband attend the University in Colima.”   

 
The La Familia Home is located now in Colima, and receives support from the Enhance the Dream Foundation.   

 

Please join us in praying for these children, young adults, and 
the staff members/volunteers who take care of them.  We 
pray for safety and good health, and for financial support for 
extra needs due to the effects of the pandemic.   

Children’s Homes and Covid-19 in Mexico 
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Cinco Banderas, our Home for young men furthering their education at 
one of the universities or trade schools in Monterrey,  shared that some 
of the young men have returned to their homes due to the pandemic.   
Others have stayed to continue working at their places of employment. 

While the students are currently quarantining themselves, they are 
getting some repairs and painting done on the facility.   
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With All Our Thanks 

Thank you to our donors for your continued support and prayers 

especially during such a challenging time.  It is so important to 

maintain our regular financial gifts to the Homes right now, while the 

support staff and board members struggle to keep the children safe 

and healthy.   
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